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April 29, 1963

Mr. John M. Kelly
4201 Cathedral, N. W.
Washington 16, D. C.

Deaxr John:

A check of our records reveals that at the time
your properties were transferred to Continental 0il Company,
one well was not transferred to Continental, neither, was
it plugged and abandoned. I have reference to the State
"CS" #l1-N, Section 14, Township 18 South, Range 35 East.
The subject well was completed in August, 1960. On Septem-
ber 21, 1960, a notice of temporary abandonment was filed
and we have heard nothing further regarding the status of
the well.

In your letter of January 9, 1962, to this Commis-
sion; requesting cancellation of your Blanket Plugging Bond,
you stated that all your properties together with records of
your operations were transferred to Continental 0il Company.
We would like to know, therefore, if we should contact

Continental 0il Company regarding plugging of the above-
mentioned well.

An parly reply would be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

I. R. TRUJILLO
Administrative Assistant

IRT/og
¢c: Mr. J. D. Ramey

0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico
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